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I would like to express my concerns with the new plans to shorten the grass verges down hadrians 
drive. 

 
 Althought this will help with visits to the park and centre.  
 

Those will only clear the path for the speeder and people that use hadrians drive as a cut through 
speeds clocked up to 65mph giving a clear run. Our children and pets are in danger. My son has server 
anxiety, asd and has no concept of running into the road at all. Also the speed of some cars that 
backfire have caused him to be sick due to the loud bang noises they make. 

 
Please can we put something inplace to stop hadrians DRIVE being a cut through. Speed cameras or 
speed bumps. 

 
I know im not alone in my concerns for this. 

 


